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11th February 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Well we are at the end of our first half term of 2021 and all I can say is …. 

 

 

 

Well done! We have been so impressed with the children’s commitment to learning, but we also know 

that this would not be possible without your support as well, so thank you! You have made it through 

another 6 weeks of home learning and I am sure you are all ready for a well-deserved break over half 

term! Switch off those computers, relax where you can and enjoy this beautiful winter sunshine we are 

having! YOU ARE DOING AN AMAZING JOB!! 

 

Thank you to everyone who has filled out the online questionnaire, the feedback was overwhelmingly 

positive and, like always, we really value your comments and take them on-board to make things better 

for the children where we can. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to, once again, say a massive thank you to the Richard Crosse 

staff for their dedication, flexibility and teamwork during this time. We are so blessed to have a team 

that truly cares about one another and the children in the way that they do.  
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Without having the support of such strong and committed teaching assistants working alongside our 

teachers, the provision we have been able to offer online and in school would never have been possible.  

We truly feel that we have offered the best provision we could have done under the circumstances for 

all children and I feel extremely proud of all the effort that everyone has put in. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all again (in one form or another) on Monday 22nd February. 

 

Best wishes to you and your families, 

 

Ms Bowring  

(Headteacher) 

 


